
From: Crapps, Morgan <mcrapps@sccommerce.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/14/2014 11:28:29 AM
Subject: RE: India trip

Thank you. I spoke with Beth about this last week, we are staying at Taj hotels in both Mumbai and New Delhi. 

Morgan

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 11:26 AM 
To: Crapps, Morgan
Subject: FW: India trip

From: Dino Teppara [mailto:dino.teppara@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 6:31 PM
To: Pitts, Ted
Subject: India trip

Ted,

Just wanted to send you a quick email about Gov. Haley's India trip.

Taj Hotels called me and they've noted that the itineraries of two cities have been finalized, with
the governor staying at a Sheraton and Marriott. As Taj Hotels are owned by the Tata family, and
they've made significant investments in the U.S. (11 companies in the U.S., $8 billion in revenue), 
they would love to see the governor stay in a Taj Hotel during her India visit.

Morgan Crapps with Commerce is arranging the logistics. Since Mumbai and Delhi haven't been
scheduled yet, they would be honored if Gov. Haley stayed in a Taj Hotel. The U.S.-based staff are 
very excited about her trip and are very nice people to work with. I used to work with them when I 
was on Capitol Hill and they reached out to me. I hope you can relay this information to Gov.
Haley

Regards,
Dino
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